
Preparations for the Laying of a Slab in Omega School’s new building (Ongoing since before 2022)

I am so glad to bring you an update on the construction of Omega Christian High School (Secondary School). We have been 

making our own bricks and they are at the stage where we burn them before we are able to 
use them for the walls. So far, we’ve casted all pillars, and are getting set to cast the slab. 
We placed all rebar and other needed materials, but are running short of $8000 to cater for 
labor and cement, lumber, etc.  Our aim is to cast the slab early November 2024 depending 
on how funds will come in. Thank you so much for helping always in making this project a 
success. ..Fred Tumwebaze   *Please consider giving to the BUILDING FUND so Omega 
can expand to High School!


My name is Kisakye Keziah Priscilla, an old 
student of Omega Modern Primary School and 
this is my story..In December 2007, my 
parents got into an accident that took my 
mother to coma and claimed my Father due to 
internal bleeding. I was left helpless. Paying 
school dues became hard as my mother was 
in coma for over 8 months with very little hope 
of making it. In 2009, I was taken up by 
REACH, an organization that helps the 
disadvantaged children to acquire quality 
education through Reverend Fred 
Tumwebaze. I studied free of charge in the 
boarding section from primary 4 to primary 7 
and got 8 aggregate, not forgetting the gifts 
we used to receive for Christmas every year, 
up to secondary school. I am forever indebted 
to the Director for believing in me. In 2013, I 

joined secondary school, I had my ordinary level in Mpoma School and advanced level in Budini 
School. After high school, I joined Busitema University and pursued a Bachelor’s in Science 
Education (chemistry and mathematics). I graduated last year and I am now a teacher of Chemistry 
and Mathematics. I am currently stationed at Comprehensive College Kitettika. Words cannot 
explain how grateful I am. I do not know how my education would be without Omega. Omega 
School has changed many lives, and that cannot stop. Gratitude goes to our sponsors and our 
Director. If he had not listened to God’s call to help us, personally I do not know where I would get a 
foundation as good as the one Omega gave me. I look forward to growing in my career and being 
empowered to also help someone else out there.  Blessings to you all,   …Priscilla Kisakye

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


Fred Tumwebaze

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Do you want to smile?

Go to www.rescueafricanchildren.org.

Tap the “Videos” page and check out 
the new Birthday Party clip.  Then..

enjoy all the happiness you provided!


Highlight:
An Omega School 

Success Story
Priscilla Kisakye 

September


2024


Gifts received by September 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.
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